
To all children in Year 3 and Year 4 

We have given you a home learning exercise book to put your work in. Please keep it 

beautiful! You may cover it or decorate it if you want to. You also have an Abacus book. 

Please take very good care of this school property which you must bring back to school when 

we return. 

When you write in your book, only use a pen if you have a pen licence, otherwise use a pencil 

for your writing. All maths should be done in pencil and set out carefully. 

You will find a home learning grid in your book. This has lots of activities for you to choose 

from.  

Every day, you will need to: 

1. Choose one of the pages we have suggested in the Abacus textbook to complete. Set 

your work out neatly and ask an adult to check your answers. 

2. Do the English and SPaG activity for the day.  The reading comprehension activities 

are in the folder you brought home from school. Then read for 20 minutes. Share your 

reading with an adult every day – you can take turns to read to each other. 

3. In the afternoon, choose two activities from bottom part of the home learning grid. 

You must choose each day’s activities from two different rows.  

4. Complete at least three sessions of Times Tables Rock Stars every week.  

5. For year 4 only, check MyMaths regularly to see what work has been set, and play 

games as often as you like.  

6. All parents can log on to the Twinkl website for free. The following links will be 

particularly helpful if you have not received the Abacus text book from school. For 

Year 3 : search there for Year 3 School Closure Home Learning Resource Pack 

(https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/year-3-school-closure-home-learning-resource-

pack-t-e-2549912) and Year 3 School Closure Interactive Learning Links 

(https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/year-3-school-closure-interactive-learning-links-

t-e-2549921). For Year 4, search for Year 4 School Closure Interactive Learning 

Links (https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/year-4-school-closure-interactive-learning-

links-t-e-2549922) and Year 4 School Closure Home Learning Resource Pack  

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/year-4-school-closure-home-learning-resource-

pack-t-e-2549913.  

You can email your teacher on our new class emails with any questions and to tell us what 

you have been up to.  

With best wishes from  

Mrs Raistrick, Mr Hodges, Mrs Naismith,  

Mrs Schone, Mrs Jones, Mrs Featherstone and Mrs Waller.  
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